ALASKA SELLER
COMMISSION

Karas Test Business
2806 John Street 4
Juneau, AK 99801

08-30-2022
Dear Business Owner or Manager,

The Ketchikan Gateway Borough and City of Ketchikan recently approved a sales tax holiday for
their respective sales taxes. The holiday will occur on October 1, 2022.

Participation in the holiday by a seller is voluntary. There are also specific limitations on the holiday,
one of which is that goods (other than major appliances and furniture) or services delivered on a day
other than the day of purchase cannot be exempted under the holiday. For the full text of the
holiday, please visit the following link:
https://www.codepublishing.com/AK/KetchikanGatewayBorough/#!/KetchikanGatewayBorough04/Ke
tchikanGatewayBorough0450.html#4.50.340

For questions or concerns please contact: AMSTP@AKML.org or (907) 790-5300.

Clinton Singletary
Statewide Municipal Sales Tax Director



